
July 12, 2025 

The Honorable Pam Bondi 

Attorney General of the United States 

U.S. Department of Justice 

950 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 

Washington, D.C. 20530 

Dear Attorney General Bondi, 

I am writing to urge the Department of Justice to immediately drop all charges against Dr. 

Michael Kirk Moore, who is currently facing 35 years in federal prison for protecting patients 

from the COVID-19 vaccine.1 Dr. Moore is a hero for refusing to inject an experimental vaccine 

into the arms of patients who did not wish to subject themselves or their children to a human 

experiment.  

Dr. Moore is a decorated U.S. Navy Flight Surgeon with no criminal record. In the wake of the 

COVID-19 pandemic, he shifted his focus to serving the patients in his community. He 

courageously protected medical freedom by issuing vaccination record cards without 

administering the dangerous vaccines, allowing individuals and families in his community to live 

without fear of being demonized by society for being unvaccinated. Furthermore, he bravely 

destroyed thousands of vials of the COVID-19 vaccine and, at the request of some parents, 

injected saline into children whose parents wanted them to believe they got vaccinated without 

risking the deadly side effects. Dr. Moore has served this country in more ways than one, and he 

is a hero, not a criminal. He refused to succumb to the pressure of the mainstream narrative, the 

lies of the pharmaceutical industry, the so-called “science”, and the tyrannical mandates of the 

federal and state governments, and now, he is facing what could be the rest of his life in federal 

prison for doing so.  

The charges brought initially by the corrupt Biden Justice Department against Dr. Moore are a 

blatant attempt to punish dissent and silence those who question the safety of experimental 

vaccines. Under Joe Biden’s Department of Justice, Democrats weaponized the agency against 

pro-lifers, J6ers, Catholics, parents at school board meetings, and doctors who protected patients. 

Dr. Moore exhibited resilience and courage by adhering to true medical research that exposed the 

dangers of the mRNA COVID-19 vaccine. 

1 https://www.justice.gov/usao-ut/pr/utah-doctor-and-co-defendants-charged-running-covid-19-vaccine-scheme-

defraud-government 
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Historically, a vaccine is subjected to an average of 10-12 years of clinical trials before it is 

authorized for administration to the general population. Yet, under an Emergency Use 

Authorization (EUA), these vaccines were available to the public as early as 10 months after 

development. Furthermore, the COVID-19 vaccines were immediately authorized for use in 

pregnant women, which was unprecedented in the history of medicine.2 The Vaccine Adverse 

Event Reporting System (VAERS) is a U.S. government system managed by the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention and the Food and Drug Administration used to track adverse 

reactions to vaccines since 1990. Since the rollout of the COVID-19 vaccine, there have been 

over one million adverse events reported in the U.S., including miscarriages, myocarditis, heart 

attacks, permanent disability, and death.3 The COVID-19 vaccine has injured and killed over a 

million people without a single charge brought against a vaccine manufacturer because they are 

protected under federal law. Meanwhile, a brave doctor who refused to inject it into his patients 

and issued vaccination record cards is facing 35 years in federal prison. He harmed no one and is 

innocent of wrongdoing.  

Dr. Michael Kirk Moore deserves to be celebrated, not prosecuted, for his bravery in standing up 

to a system that prioritized control over public health. 

I urge your Department of Justice to immediately drop all charges against Dr. Moore and co-

defendants Kari Dee Burgoyne, Kristin Jackson Andersen, and Sandra Flores.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Marjorie Taylor Greene 

Member of Congress  

2https://www.jpands.org/vol28no1/thorp.pdf 
3 https://openvaers.com/covid-data 

https://www.jpands.org/vol28no1/thorp.pdf
https://openvaers.com/covid-data

